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Konrad Jackson

From: Jess Hall <jhall@hallhomes.com>
Sent: Monday, February 16, 2015 10:32 AM
To: Rep. Kurt Olson
Subject: HB 81

Dear Kurt, 

I am in support of HB81, as I believe it will fix a problem with unlicensed contractors. I also believe it will help 
protect consumers when they purchase a new home.  

Thank you for your consideration of this bill. 

Sincerely,  

Jess Hall 


